
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

DATE: April 9, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discussion and possible action to direct the City Manager to send a letter to the 
Broward County Administrator and CC all County Commissioners encouraging 
them to place left turn signals at the North/South lights on Stirling Road and SW 
106 Ave/Embassy Drive North. – Commissioner Katzman 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Katzman requests a discussion and possible action to direct the City Manager to 
send a letter to the Broward County Administrator and CC all County Commissioners encouraging 
them to place left turn signals at the North/South lights on Stirling Road and SW 106 Ave/Embassy 
Drive North. 
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
Commuters heading northbound and southbound on SW 106 Ave/Embassy Drive North at the 
intersection of Stirling Road have low visibility due to cars blocking the line of sight in the left 
turn lanes. This often leads to confusion and traffic incidents. The short light cycle leads many 
drivers to hurry and turn or speed up if going straight. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Google Maps Photo 
 
 

 


